
 

PUPS- PREVENT UNWANTED PETS is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that was 
established in 2003.  Our mission is to assist people with the spaying and neutering of 
their pets if they cannot afford to do it on their own in order to decrease pet 
overpopulation.  Veterinarians in eight counties west of Houston assist us by doing the 
surgeries.  We do not have a shelter facility.  The animals at our adoption events are in 
foster homes and are strays from animal control facilities. 

PUPS has spayed or neutered 21,263 dogs and cats!  Our average cost per spay or 
neuter is $73.48.  We spay or neuter an average of 255 animals every month. 

We survive on public donations.  We do not receive any local, state or federal funding.  
All donations to PUPS are tax deductible.  100% of donations are used for spaying 
and neutering.  Our board of directors pays for all overhead expenses.  Please help us 
continue our mission and donate today! 

 

 

Mark those calendars!!! 

November 10, 2017  “Scrooged” 

November 10 we will be showing the movie “Scrooged” at the Red and White 
Gallery in Fayetteville. Everyone is welcome to dress up for Christmas.  There 
will also be a silent auction, food, wine/beer/soft drinks. Save your old photos of 
your animals dressed up for Christmas, or get ready to make new ones: we will 
also have a pet photo contest!  More information about that event to follow. 
 

     PUPS – Prevent Unwanted Pets – is happy to announce the zero cost 
spay/neuter surgery offered during the month of February in honor of World Spay 
Day was a great success.  84 dogs and 72 cats qualified for and were approved for 
free surgery. 
     PUPS would like to thank the veterinary clinics, the media, volunteers, and pet 
owners that helped make World Spay Day 2017 a local success.  When a 
community takes care of its problems, everyone benefits 
          While we are proud to participate in World Spay Day 2017, our low cost 

spay/neuter services are available to the public all year long.  Our goal is to 

continue to raise awareness about the problem of pet overpopulation and make 

the solution accessible to everyone.  For more information on low cost spay/neuter 

surgery for pets, please call 979-732-5591 or visit us at 

www.pupsofcatspring.com.   
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